
 

ONGOING EVENTS AND SERVICES 

 

January 17, 2021 

 

THE AGM Meeting will be held on February 21st right after church services.  

We can have up to 20 people in the Hellaby hall.  Please plan on joining us 

and getting all the information on what happened last year and what we have 

planned for 2021.  If you want your say in things, you must be there.  Also, 

feel free to bring a lunch as we cannot serve lunch to anyone due to Covid 

restrictions.  The reports for AGM will need to be in the office by January 

31st, 2021. We prefer to receive it electronically in Word format. Thank you. 

  

Church Calendars are available from the office at aa cost of $5.00 each. We still have 

9 left. 

 

The Gathering Bible Study meets on the second and fourth Mondays of the month in 

the church at 6:30pm. Due to Covid-19 we are unable to serve food or sing. 

 

The church men are currently meeting on Zoom on Tuesday Mornings at 10:00am.  If 

you are a man and interested in joining the conversation, please call Don Cheeseman at 

393-8005 or email him at don_cheeseman@msn.com for the link. 

 

Don’t forget we are collecting Independent Store tapes, Please bring them into the 

office and we will hold them for the ACW.  Thank you. 

 

Until further notice the Yukon Government has mandated that masks must 

be worn in all public places.  Please be kind.  Wear your mask to church. 

Thank you. 
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